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Date:08/01/2024 

 

Dear Presidents and officials of national federations and sports associations/clubs, 

We wish everyone a happy and productive new year. 

We would like to invite you and your team to participate in the championship, Open International Tournament 

(adults, juniors, youths) “CYPRUS 2024” and training camp, which we will be organized on February 16-20, 2024. 

This championship and the training camp will be hosted in the city of Limassol. 

With this organization, we look forward to the better preparation of the athletes, for the official championships of 

the new year that are following, as well as the further development of the relations between national federations 

and sports associations within our sport. 

We will be very happy to welcome and host you. Further information as well as the regulations of the organization 

will be communicated to you within the week. 

  

 

Regards, 

 

 

_________________________                                 ___________________________ 

Marios Andreou               Christinos Stavridis  

President                General Secretary 

Cyprus Sambo Federation                                                                                                         Cyprus Sambo Federation 


